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 Francesca Moxen OBJEMPER2015/0218/P 03/03/2015  15:16:02 I wish to appeal against the proposed change of use of the property 207 Belsize Road. First the building 

has been classified incorrectly in the first place (it is a disused shisha pipe shop/storage area and not a 

solicitors and the dishonesty here sits very uneasily with me. Considering this is a commercial property 

I find it very unusual it continues to be used outside business hours by those that worked there when it 

was a shisha pipe shop, blurring the description into residency usage. There is often loud music and 

banging and an unpleasant smoke smell outside the property. I fear this will indeed worse with the 

proposed change to a concierge office. Along with the excessive gas emissions and constant noise of 

cars, this kind of office would encourage anti social behaviour from the public to take place outside - 

loud noises and littering which would make my time spent at home deeply unpleasant with constant 

disturbance.
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